
 

 

 
Tuesday 10th December 2019 
 
 
RE: Free Cinema Screening 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am contacting you regarding an upcoming opportunity for our students and their 
families.  
 
We are very excited as a school to be working with local Wokingham Company Blue 
Apple in the new year. Blue Apple use the best fresh produce, ethically sourced from 
local suppliers, taking into account health and wellbeing with every mouthful they 
prepare. As part of this they have donated to our school a free cinema screening to 
raise awareness of The Springboard Charity-which helps young people achieve their 
potential and nurtures unemployed people of any age into work.  
 
Therefore it is our pleasure to offer on a first come, first serve basis free tickets to a 
private screening on Wednesday 18th December at 18.00pm to see Frozen 2 at 
VUE Cinema - Riverside Road, The Oracle Center Off Mill Lane North, Reading, 
RG12AG. 
 
All guests will receive complimentary popcorn and a bottle of water for the 
screening. The performance is only for the Emmbrook School and will start promptly 
at 6pm, so please arrive with good time to purchase any additional refreshments and 
to take your seats. 
 
If you would like to attend can you please speak to Mrs Rimmer our Administration 
Manager. She is available on: 
0118 978 4406  
JRimmer@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
We are limiting tickets to 4 per family, but please speak to Mrs Rimmer if your 
requirements differ from this.  
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Cooper 
The Emmbrook Art & Design Department 
 
 


